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I S  

Joe Reilly 

From: Ger.T.Cummins@gsk.com 

Sent: 

To: Licensing Staff 

Subject: Submission on WO245-01 

Attachments: Molaisin Submission.doc 

1 1 November 2008 16: 14 

Woodstock 
Cappoquin 
Co. Waterford 
11-1 1-08 

I wish to submit the following: 
Re: Molaisin Compost Waste application 
Reference number - WO24501 

Regards. 

Gerard Cummins 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 

c 

12/1 W O 0 8  

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 26-07-2013:03:10:18

mailto:Ger.T.Cummins@gsk.com
http://www.messagelabs.com/email


Woodstock 
Cappoquin 

Co. Waterford 
11-1 1-08 

To: 

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 

Re: Molaisin Compost Waste application 
Reference number - WO245-0 1 

I wish to express my concerns regarding the above referenced waste application, 
From March 2005 a foul smell is evident from this site almost on a weekly basis, I 
contacted Waterford County Council in February 2006 (who issued a three year waste 
permit to facility) and have been keeping a daily log of Odour events since that date, 
Waterford county council in my opinion were slow to act on complaints, so in 
December 2007 I contacted the EPA4, completing a Complaint form C3 
The most recent odour issue, occurred on 04th November and was forwarded to the EPA 

Regards. 

Gerard Cummins 
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